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Top DEP Stories 
   
Bradford Era: $19.3 million awarded to improve health of streams, rivers 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/19-3-million-awarded-to-improve-health-of-streams-
rivers/article_5ba4e18c-906b-11ee-9e5e-e7b8b16891d9.html 
 
WJET-TV: Shapiro administration still testing environment near East Palestine Train derailment 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/pennsylvania-news/shapiro-administration-still-testing-environment-
near-east-palestine-train-derailment/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Local conservation districts awarded $500K+ through action plan grants 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local-conservation-districts-awarded-500k-through-action-plan-
grants/article_05810504-9077-11ee-8df4-73b217827e1d.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Drought watch declared in Westmoreland, voluntary water conservation continues 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/drought-watch-declared-in-westmoreland-voluntary-
water-conservation-continues/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Rain fails to ease concerns over falling water level at Beaver Run Reservoir 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/rain-fails-to-ease-concerns-over-falling-water-level-at-
beaver-run-reservoir/ 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: DEP awards $200,000 to CCCD through CAP grants 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/dep-awards-200-000-to-cccd-through-cap-
grants/article_1a1afd62-907c-11ee-8ae5-37b690607751.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: DEP awards $19.3 million to support counties’ progress in restoring Chesapeake 
Bay watershed 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/dep-awards-19-3-million-to-support-counties-progress-in-
restoring-chesapeake-bay-watershed/article_8ebe0932-e0aa-545b-90a6-65c23e9bf78c.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: Clinton County under drought warning 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2023/12/clinton-county-under-drought-warning/  
 
Renovo Record: Clinton County moved to drought warning 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/102548 
 
 
Mentions   
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Dust comes with demolition 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-dust-comes-with-demolition/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Reproductive anomaly enables a tick species to race into Pennsylvania 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2023/12/02/tick-asian-longhorned-pennsylvania-
livestock-lyme-disease/stories/202312030095 
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PennLive: Dillsburg firm among those paying nearly $3M to settle suit over landfill tank liner 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/12/dillsburg-firm-among-those-paying-nearly-3m-to-settle-suit-
over-landfill-tank-liner.html   
 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: Biden administration announces rule to cut millions of tons of methane emissions 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2023/12/02/biden-methane-emissions-climate-
summit-kamala-dubai/stories/202312020063 
 
WESA: EPA aims to slash the oil industry's climate-warming methane pollution 
https://www.wesa.fm/2023-12-02/epa-aims-to-slash-the-oil-industrys-climate-warming-methane-
pollution 
 
WBRE: Biden rule aims to reduce methane emissions targeting US oil and gas industry for global 
warming 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/international/ap-biden-rule-aims-to-reduce-methane-emissions-
targeting-us-oil-and-gas-industry-for-global-warming/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: Conditions and conscience, fishing less because of climate change 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2023/12/conditions-and-conscience-fishing-less-because-of-
climate-change-opinion.html 
 
Bedford Gazette: Earth is running a fever. And UN climate talks are focusing on the contagious effect on 
human health 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/ap/world/earth-is-running-a-fever-and-un-climate-talks-are-focusing-
on-the-contagious-effect/article_18c73051-47cf-52eb-9349-e96c15701a53.html 
 
WHYY: What the climate talks in Dubai mean for the Philadelphia region 
https://whyy.org/articles/cop-28-summit-climate-talks-dubai-impact-on-philadelphia-region/ 
 
KDKA: Ancient methane escaping from melting glaciers could potentially warm the planet even more 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/methane-escaping-melting-glaciers-svalbard-norway-
climate-change/ 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania ranks 7th in nation in greenhouse gas supply 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-12-04/pennsylvania-greenhouse-gas-emissions 
 
AP: Earth is running a fever. And UN climate talks are focusing on the contagious effect on human health 
https://apnews.com/article/climate-health-ab2a64170501124239db9efaf11d3f77 
 
Post-Gazette: Tense climate summit begins against backdrop of war and record heat 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/world/2023/12/01/climate-summit-war-heat-dubai-guterres-
charles/stories/202312010091 
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The Guardian: US outlines measures to cut methane emissions by 80% in next 15 years 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2023/dec/02/us-outlines-measures-to-cut-methane-
emissions-by-80-in-next-15-years 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Indiana Gazette: NATURALLY: Presence of seal salamanders indicates healthy ecosystem 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/naturally-presence-of-seal-salamanders-indicates-healthy-
ecosystem/article_07b1e30c-aca7-5fe6-ad1e-04af509c144c.html 
 
North Whales thanks helpers in parks cleanup  
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2023/12/01/north-wales-thanks-helpers-in-parks-cleanup/ 
 
WESA: Arborists encourage homeowners to prepare their trees for winter 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-12-03/prepare-trees-for-winter 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania Game Commission announces new rules surrounding Chronic Wasting Disease 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-12-04/pennsylvania-game-commission-chronic-
wasting-disease-rules 
 
The Northside Chronicle: Letter to the Editor: A different solution to Riverview deer 
https://www.thenorthsidechronicle.com/2023/12/02/letter-editor-different-solution-riverview-deer/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: DTMA helps prep for future trail extension 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/dtma-helps-prep-for-future-trail-
extension/article_44c6311e-51d0-5a6b-b9dd-425b6e66a7ed.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Editorial: Controller's report points to a way forward for wayward parks tax trust fund 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2023/12/03/parks-tax-trust-fund-controller-report-
michael-lamb-rachael-heisler/stories/202312030084 
 
 
Energy 
 
DV Journal: WALKER: Energy Bill Will Benefit American Consumers 
https://delawarevalleyjournal.com/walker-energy-bill-will-benefit-american-consumers/ 
 
WHYY: Struggling to pay your heating bill in Pa.? This program could help 
https://whyy.org/articles/liheap-heating-bill-assistance-pennsylvania/ 
 
WTAE: Planned power outage shut off power to 3,000 Beaver and Butler County customers 
https://www.wtae.com/article/planned-power-outage-shut-off-power-to-3000-beaver-and-butler-
county-customers/46021771# 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Allegheny County to provide shelter for homeless on cold winter nights 
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https://monvalleyindependent.com/2023/12/allegheny-county-to-provide-shelter-for-homeless-on-
cold-winter-nights/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Editorial: It’s time to give geothermal a real chance 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/editorial-it-s-time-to-give-geothermal-a-real-
chance/article_5a487d60-9077-11ee-95b8-17e044f14c42.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Conemaugh Township schools eye energy savings study 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/somerset_county/conemaugh-township-schools-eye-energy-savings-
study/article_7e370ea2-8fbf-11ee-83b0-cf4f27fc4937.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Report: State 26th on electricity affordability 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/business/2023/12/report-state-26th-on-electricity-affordability/  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: PA schools could soon be powered by sun as solar bill advances to Senate  
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/pa-schools-could-soon-be-powered-by-sun-as-solar-bill-
advances-to-senate/article_b118ba94-907f-11ee-8413-eb4a7236b729.html  
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Tribune-Review: $350 million contract to cleanup Parks Township nuclear waste site isn't enough, feds 
say 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/350-million-contract-to-cleanup-parks-township-
nuclear-waste-site-isnt-enough-feds-say/ 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Coal Twp. officials tour blighted properties, discuss barriers to accountability 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/coal-twp-officials-tour-blighted-properties-discuss-barriers-to-
accountability/article_666998ca-f261-56f5-8f45-b3b633da95b0.html 
 
 
Mining 
 
Post-Gazette: 'Coughing up black': As ever-younger miners suffer, new rules could push back against 
surge in deadly lung disease 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2023/12/03/black-lung-surge-coal-mines-silicate-coal-
dust/stories/202311190054 
 
Post-Gazette: Salena Zito: Do you believe in St. Nicholas? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/insight/2023/12/03/zito-st-nicholas-santa-christmas-folk-
tales/stories/202312030043 
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX Resources names new chief legal officer 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/12/01/cnx-resources-names-new-chief-legal-
officer.html 
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Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Fracking doesn't belong in parks 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-fracking-doesnt-belong-in-parks/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Penn Waste recycling center in York County 
https://lancasteronline.com/video/penn-waste-recycling-center-in-york-county/video_26ad082e-c364-
5018-9556-92449e30cb97.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: We must fight for accessible recycling 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-we-must-fight-for-accessible-recycling/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Meadville Tribune: Deadline nears to testify at PUC hearing on CLP Water Co. rate request 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/deadline-nears-to-testify-at-puc-hearing-on-clp-water-co-
rate-request/article_927ff04e-8fa2-11ee-a633-67532d40a490.html 
 
Herald-Standard: Mountain Watershed Association to present final comprehensive plan for the 
Youghiogheny River watershed 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/2023/dec/04/mountain-watershed-association-to-
present-final-comprehensive-plan-for-the-youghiogheny-river-watershed/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Sewage authority picks Inframark to keep managing Dornick Point plant 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/sewage-authority-picks-inframark-to-keep-managing-dornick-point-
plant/article_c6bc5126-908e-11ee-b412-03022f39ebe8.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh Water & Sewer Authority 'confident' it will meet Biden's goal of replacing 
lead water pipes 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-water-sewer-authority-confident-it-will-meet-bidens-goal-of-
replacing-lead-water-pipes/ 
 
Post-Gazette: 'Very alarming': Aliquippa's hacked water authority exposes the threat to operational 
technology 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/tech-news/2023/12/02/aliquippa-water-authority-hack-
technology-iran/stories/202312020019 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Zoning change to allow for more opportunities for small-scale farming in 
Salisbury Township 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/zoning-change-to-allow-for-more-opportunities-for-small-
scale-farming-in-salisbury-township/article_999bf85e-8b07-11ee-971d-2b0158989c13.html 
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https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/zoning-change-to-allow-for-more-opportunities-for-small-scale-farming-in-salisbury-township/article_999bf85e-8b07-11ee-971d-2b0158989c13.html
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WGAL: Breaches by Iran-affiliated hackers spanned multiple states, including Pennsylvania, federal 
agencies say 
https://www.wgal.com/article/breaches-iran-affiliated-hackers-pennsylvania/46016791 
 
Main Line Media News: PHS Tree Tenders Plant 67 Trees in Lower Merion This Fall 
https://www.mainlinemedianews.com/2023/12/03/phs-tree-tenders-plant-67-trees-in-lower-merion-
this-fall/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Shifting priorities: Pittsburgh works to set proper funding levels in its fight against 
landslides 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2023/12/02/pittsburgh-landslide-remediation-
budget/stories/202311290080 
 
KDKA: Magnitude 2.3 earthquake detected in Ohio 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/magnitude-2-3-earthquake-detected-ohio/ 
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